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CBI Faculty Membership Policy 

Consistent with the mission of the CBI to expand and develop the use of imaging in 

biomedical research at MUSC, CBI Faculty members are comprised of faculty from all 

Colleges of MUSC (Assistant, Associate or full Professor) who have experience in the 

development and/or application of MRI methods in their research. Collaboration 

among faculty in the development of new and cross-disciplinary imaging methodologies 

is strongly encouraged. Faculty members are also expected to attend CBI seminars, take 

part in Town Hall meetings, share their expertise with the MUSC community, and 

generally support the overall well-being of the CBI. If asked, each faculty member is 

expected give a lecture to the CBI every other year on their imaging-oriented 

research. Appointment as CBI faculty is contingent upon continued participation in 

CBI activities and will be reviewed periodically by the CBI leadership. 

Appointment 

CBI faculty members are appointed by a majority vote of the existing CBI faculty. 

The vote is made following a seminar given by the prospective member on their 

imaging research and how it contributes to the development of biomedical imaging, 

either clinically, preclinically, or methodologically. Those interested in becoming a 

faculty member should email cbi@musc.edu to schedule a meeting with the CBI 

Director to discuss their interests. 


